
 

 

 

13 August 2019 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers, 
Monger St, Bencubbin. 

 

 

20 August 2019 

Recycling Collection 
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5 August 2019 

PUBLIC COMMENT SOUGHT 
 

The Shire has been approached by the Better Bencubbin Progress 

Association regarding erecting some native animal statues in Bencubbin, 

primarily along Monger St.  The statues would be in various colours and 

made out of metal.   The idea behind this request is that they would be of 

interest to visitors to the town.  

 

We now invite feedback from the community as to whether you support 

the installation of these statues or not.   Below is an example of the 

proposed statues: 

Statues would be painted in bright 

colours eg yellow, orange, green and 

blue.  Height of the statues will vary 

between 40cm and 4 ft.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written feedback will be received until 16 August via post to PO Box 20, 

Bencubbin, via email to admin@mtmarshall.w.a.gov.au or in person to  

the Shire offices, 71 Monger St, Bencubbin. 

 

Council will consider community feedback at their September ordinary 

meeting.  



 

PARLIAMENTARY INQUIRY INTO LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

On 26 June 2019 the Select Committee into Local Government was established by the Legislative 

Council to inquire into how well the system of Local Government is functioning in Western Australia, 

with particular reference to: 

 Whether the Local Government Act 1995 and the related legislation is generally suitable in its 

scope, construction and application; 

 The scope of activities of Local Government; 

 The role of the Department of State administering the Local Government Act 1995 and related 

legislation; 

 The role of Elected Members and Chief Executive Officers/employees and whether these are 

clearly defined, delineated, understood and accepted; 

 The funding and financial management of Local Governments; 

 And any other related matters the Select Committee identifies as worthy of examination and 

Report.  

As part of its consultation process, the Committee invites you to provide a written submission on one 

or more of the above Terms of Reference. The closing date for submissions is 4.00pm on Friday, 23 

August 2019.  

Submissions are confidential until the Committee releases them. Information about the form and 

content of submissions can be obtained from the Parliamentary website: www.parliament.wa.gov.au 

For inquiries or lodging submissions contact Mark Warner, Committee Clerk on 9222 7410 or email 

at lgi@parliament.wa.gov.au 

 

LICENSING AGENCY CLOSED - WEDNESDAY 7 AUGUST  

Please be advised that Department of Transport licensing services at 

the Shire office will be unavailable this WEDNESDAY 7 AUGUST 2019.  

 

As always recommended, if you are travelling from a distance to get 

licensing completed please call the Shire office on 9685 1202 before 

travelling to ensure licensing services are available on that day.  


